
 

 

TO:  Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds  

RE:  Awarding of Advertised Bids  

DATE:  September 14, 2010 
 

 

 

Advertisement: BD1011 THS LANDSCAPING  

Person Responsible: Julie Hinds 

Funding Source:  District Construction Funds 

Recommendation: Stewart Environmental 

Construction 

Total Award:  $108,968 
    

  

Julie Hinds and Nancy McReynolds of TPSD, along with Shipman Sloan 

and Brandon Bishop of JBHM Architects opened four bids for the THS 

Site Improvements/Landscaping at 2:00 PM on August 19, 2010.  Clay 

Stewart of Stewart Environmental and Foster Gullett of Century 

Construction also attended the bid opening at the Hancock Center. 

Stewart Environmental offered the lowest bid of $108,968.  Other bids 

were offered by Southwest Design & Landscaping, LLC $130,473; 

Landscape Services $229,933.95; and Century Construction $204,500. 

 

 


